Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.65: Gregory Smith

11 September 2006

Mr. John Boccio

CPUC/USDA Forest Service

C/o Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Subject: California Public Utilities Commission, Proposed Antelope-Pardee 500 KV
Transmission Project
Reference: Alternate Plan 5

Dear Sir,
I am writing this letter in opposition of the proposed subject project. l C.65-1

Of all places to put these electrical towers why pick our serene country town? Stop picking on
the little guy! We have limited lot sizes for building (normally 2.5 acres). We stave off the track
homes and clustering. We do not require the infrastructure for progressive overbuilding in the
Antelope Valley. We are hard working enterprising people who raise livestock and orchards and
take great pride of our hometown.

We do not want our property values to diminish, fall victim to eminent domain, or inherit any of
A : C.65-2
the EMF cancer causing effects these towers will create.

There are existing easement areas in the Angeles National Forest and other alternatives available.
I implore you to find another environment to mutilate and leave us alone.

Gregory Smith
10144 Leona Avenue
Leona Valley, CA 93551

C: Supervisor Antonovich
Sharon Runner
George Runner
Buck McKeon
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Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.65: Gregory Smith

C.65-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5.

C.65-2 Please see General Response GR-2 regarding property acquisition. Also please see General
Response GR-3 regarding EMF concerns.
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